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Upcoming work 

In June work will be restarting at Arncliffe Station in 

preparation for the resurfacing and paving work to be 

completed at the southern end of Platforms three and four. 

When and where we’ll be working 

This work will take place from 6am Saturday 1 July to 7pm 

Sunday 2 July 2023, during a scheduled Sydney Trains 

trackwork period when no trains will be running. 

Scheduling construction work outside standard 

construction hours enables our project team to complete 

essential activities safely. There will be signage directing 

people to alternative transport and for pedestrians to 

access the station concourse. 

All work being completed will be on platforms three and 

four and includes: 

• resurfacing sections of asphalt

• some paving on the platform

• some electrical work.

Some of this work may generate higher than normal noise 

levels. Any impacted residents will be contacted directly 

prior to the work occurring.  All work is dependent on 

weather and site conditions and is subject to change. 

What will this mean for you? 

The commuter car park will be closed from 5pm Monday 26 

June until 5pm Friday 7 July 2023 to allow for deliveries to 

facilitate this work. Signage will be installed to notify 

commuters. 

From Monday 3 July to Friday 14 July 2023, due to the 

platform resurfacing work, tactiles will be temporarily 

removed from Platforms three and four and be replaced with 

a temporary visual yellow line. Once the new asphalt has 

cured, new permanent tactiles will be installed in this area. 

Managing our impacts 

We understand construction activities may cause disruption to 

our closest neighbours, and every effort will be made to 

minimise the impacts where possible, including:  

• turning off equipment when not in use and using
non-tonal reversing alarms to reduce potential
noise impacts

• locating equipment as far away from residents and
businesses as possible

• directing lighting away from residents

• conducting on-site monitoring to ensure
compliance with strict environmental conditions
relating to noise, vibration and dust management.
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gweagal, Bidjigal and Gadigal Clans as the Traditional Custodians of the 

lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 
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